
Gaines Creek HOA Board meeting

April 2, 2019

The meeting was called to order by Brenda Willis at 7:10. 

Those in attendance were: Brenda Willis, Faye Woodruff, Mark 
Westguard, Carrie Cowley, and Meena Patel.  President Sam Rice 

later joined the meeting.

1. Brenda Willis gave the treasurer’s report which showed a balance 
of $6,172.61 with yearly HOA dues beginning to arrive. 

2. The subject of delinquent dues was brought to the attention 
of the Board.

3. Discussion of the maintenance of the entrance covered a need
for redoing some patches of the emerald zoysia and the 

continuation of Bolin Landscape services.

5. A reminder for suggesting new Board members for the June 1, 
2019 until May 31, 2020.

6. Other proposals and suggestions were:

a. new cameras and equipment,
b.   new website, and newsletter

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM.

Faye Woodruff, quasi-Secretary




